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Investing in our schools 

The NSW Government is investing $7 billion over the 
next four years, continuing its program to deliver 
more than 200 new and upgraded schools to 
support communities across NSW.  This is the largest 
investment in public education infrastructure in the 
history of NSW. 

Project overview 

Planning is continuing for an upgrade of Seven Hills 
High School to provide new specialist vocational 
education and training (VET) facilities as part of the 
NSW Government Vocational Schools Initiative. 

The proposed vocational facilities will primarily focus 
on three industry areas:  

 Community and health services 
 Construction (Electrotechnology and Plumbing) 
 Transport, Logistics & Warehousing 

Progress summary 

Our architects and planners have finalised a concept 
design for the provision of the new vocational 
education and training facilities.  

The concept design was developed in consultation 
with the school and Department of Education 

leadership representatives. The facilities required to 
deliver industry standard courses have been 
identified and included in the concept design. 

Next steps 

 The schematic and detailed design for the new 
vocational education and training facilities will 
be developed. This includes selection of fixtures, 
fittings and furniture.  

 A Development Application (DA) for the school 
upgrade will be lodged with Blacktown City 
Council in mid-2021. 

 Tender process for the appointment of a builder.  

How can I get involved? 

We are committed to working together with our 
school communities and other stakeholders to 
deliver the best possible learning facilities for 
students.  

To find out more and talk to representatives of the 
project team we invite you to attend an upcoming 
information session: 

Location: Seven Hills High School library 

When:  4:00pm – 6:30pm, Wednesday 26 May, 2021 
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